
    

 

Montana ReEntry At 

the Women’s Prison 

     Montana ReEntry was held at 

the Women’s Prison the week of 

November 10th with  21  gradu-

ates and  27 volunteers.  There 

have been many positive reports 

and these women  are now look-

ing forward to the Eagles Nest 

Sessions!!  
     The schedule for the upcom-

ing sessions in December, Janu-

ary, and February is below.  Jodi 

Hart, Eagles Nest Coordinator, 

will contact you to confirm which 

sessions you are able to attend.      

     All sessions are Saturdays and 

all meeting times are from 9 – 11 

am.  We arrive at the Women’s 

Prison at 8:30 am. to allow time 

to check in and set up tables and 

chairs.  

   December 21     January 11, 25 

                February 8, 22          

    We have just entered the  T to C 
Zone – the “Thanksgiving to Christmas Zone.” 

We move from giving thanks to a time of giving 

and getting.  Are these two holiday seasons con-

nected in any way? Christmas is a time when 

God gave us the ultimate gift of love, his Son. 

So is there a connection between love and giv-

ing? 

     Rev. Charles Stanley says that all of our best 

moral and spiritual efforts are meaningless 

without love. Clearly, love is more important to 

God than anything. It is impossible to mature 

spiritually without love. It is impossible to truly 

follow Jesus without loving others – especially 

the least, the lost and the lonely; those margin-

alized and discarded by society. We are all cre-

ated in God’s image for one purpose – service – 

and we cannot serve in God’s economy without 

love. 

     Recently, Rev. Rick Warren was questioned 

in an interview about the Christmas holidays 

being a season when many people are used to 

getting. He was asked, “What’s your advice for 

putting the focus on giving?”  His response was 

as follows:  “The most famous verse in the Bi-

ble [from John 3:16] begins ‘For God so loved 

the world that he gave…………….’.  It’s a gen-

erosity verse. I say you can give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving. If you want 

to become a loving person, you have to learn to 

give. You spell love G-I-V-E.” 

The Christmas season is also a time to reflect on 

the past year and take inventory of what is most 

important in our lives. Society wants us to believe 

that what makes us significant or successful is our 

looks, talents, wealth, abilities or sphere of influ-

ence. Rev. Charles Stanley says that what is most 

important is our personal relationship with Jesus 

Christ and who we allow God to be in and 

through us.  Let us not grow weary of doing good 

and while we have the opportunity, let us do good 

to all people, all of the time.  

     We can do good by being generous and helping 

those in need. God has entrusted us – those affili-

ated with TEAM Mentoring – with a special min-

istry empowered to transform lives; a ministry for 

which one day we will give an account to our 

heavenly Father.  

    As 2013 draws to an end, it seems particularly 

fitting to thank you for making this last year pos-

sible. We are grateful for those of you who have 

been so faithful with your prayers and your finan-

cial support.  We must reiterate that we depend 

heavily on your December financial gifts to cover 

essential ministry expenses throughout the year. 

    Please commit to prayer if the Lord would have 

you join with other generous friends to help pro-

vide a “hand up” to those in need.  Your financial 

partnership can help heal an ex-offender and 

bring renewed hope to their children and families.  

    You can  make a  Difference  by         

             giving  generously this Christmas season.  

                                      Dave Young  

The Instructors were amaz-

ing, especially those that 

could speak with personal 

experience of being in our 

shoes.  I benefitted much 

and I would recommend 

this and take the course 

again!              Laci 

   The volunteers were all 

so friendly & made me 

feel comfortable. 

   The content was very 

helpful and reassuring. 

                        Desirae 

Connecting the Dots Between 

Thanksgiving and Christmas 



 

   Check Out Our Website ! 

     www.teammentoring.org  

Use our safe and secure online donation system 
to make a donation directly to TEAM Mentoring  
 
 
   All Donations Are Tax Deductible.   
 

 

T.E.A.M. Mentoring, Inc. 

PO Box 30642 

Billings, MT  59107 

  Bethel CRC, Manhattan  

  City Church of Billings  

  Columbus Evangelical  

  Grace Bible, Bozeman  

  Hope Center,  Billings  

  Hope Church, Billings  

  New Life Fellowship, Laurel  

  New Life Church,  Billings  

  Wicks Lane Baptist, Billings  ReEntry Classes  
the week of 
April  7,  2014 
at Montana State  
Men’s Prison.  
 

Contact the T.E.A.M.  
Office at 656-8326  or 
contactteam @teammentoring.org 

by January 3rd, 
if you would like 
to participate.   

Thank  You! 

Join Us!  
Sunday, December 15th 
for Hors Oõoeurves & Desserts 
At The Community Center 

129 Monarch, Billings 
2:00 PM 


